

GRASSROOT PROJECT 2018



ORGANIZING BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Subject: Lesson Organization and Schedule

Date: 13/11/2017

Attendees Present: Stefano Raus (SR), Jenni Ahonen (JA), Miika Irtola (MI), Mitja Lievonen (ML), Ralfs Orste (RO), Kalle Virtanen (KV), Joonas Rahm (JR)

Attendees Absent: Lauri Berg (LB)

Meeting was called to order at 16:00 in Tahkon Cafè. Quorum was established.

Final Tournament

We start lessons week 3 so final tournament can be on Saturday 17.02 or 24.02

Sunday 18.02? Ask Tomi > ask Ari.

Session Ice Times (TBC)

Mon and Wed: 15.00-16.00

Renkomaki: Kiia, Mette (car), Iiro (car), Jesper (car)

Nastola: Panni, Guila, Juuso (car), Miika (car)

Ahtiala: Martin (car), Ralf (car), Mitja, Jenni

Tue and Thu: 15.00-16.00

Heinola: Armi (car), Francesko (car), Aartu, Aleksu

Karpanen: Aapi (car), Lauri, Helena, Jere (car)

Hollola: Kalle (car), Marton, Tamas, Joonas (car)

Stefu? (car), Kimmo, Jussi (check LOT who's coming)

Remember only 1 car per session can get gas reimbursement.

Responsibilities

Ice-times booking: Kalle

Sign-up forms and feedback (online): Mitja

Fines, there will be a discussion? (48h is time limit to tell that you are not able to go to session)

Safety forms? NO

Translating website, everybody will follow Miika's orders.

Ralf is responsible of organizing DP16 ice coaching in Vierumäki (Tomi books ice times)

Invited: Miika, Stefu, Helena, Panni, Garoa, Armi, Jenno, Ana

Compulsory: Mette, Kiia, Francesko, Ralfs

Meeting adjourned at 17.00

Stefano Raus

Secretary